
CITY OF PORT ST. LUCIE 
Planning and Zoning Department 

121 S.W. Port St. Lucie Blvd., Building B 

Port St. Lucie, FL  34984-5099 
www.cityofpsl.com 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

 

M E M O R A N D U M  

 

TO: Mayor and City Council Members  

  

VIA: Russ Blackburn, City Manager 

 

VIA: Teresa Lamar-Sarno, AICP, Deputy City Manager 

 

FROM: Bethany Grubbs, Planner III BG  

 

DATE: November 22, 2022 

 

RE: Gatlin Pointe Phase II – Special Exception Use (P21-237)   
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

 

 The Planning and Zoning Department is requesting to table this application to the December 

5, 2022 City Council Meeting.  
 

 The Planning and Zoning Department advertised this application for the November 28, 2022 
City Council Meeting.  

 
Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at (772) 344-4362 or by 
e-mail at bgrubbs@cityofpsl.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
cc: Elizabeth L. Hertz, Deputy City Attorney 

http://www.cityofpsl.com/
mailto:at%20bgrubbs@cityofpsl.com

